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This week, we have had the first visit from the Dogs Trust to Years R,1 and 2. It has 

been very beneficial to teach the children about how we care for dogs and the 

importance of calm behaviour around animals. This is especially important for us as 

we have three dog mentors as part of our Thames View Family, Rocky, Ruby and 

Rolo. The dog mentors see many of the children across all year groups every day. 

When children earn a blue behaviour card, they are able to walk the dog mentors. 

The Dogs Trust are coming back this week to see our other year groups.  

Thank you to our year 2 and 6 parents who have attended the SATs meetings so far, 

giving useful information on how to prepare your children for the upcoming SATs tests 

which will be happening in May. The rescheduled year 2 SATs evening will take place 

this Tuesday 28th March. The children will be well prepared for the SATs process in 

school and will be rewarded for their hard work after the testing! We will also be 

having the year 1 Phonics Screening Check and Year 4 Multiplication Checks in the 

summer term. More information will be sent to parents nearer the time.  

This coming week is the last week of the Spring Term and we are very excited about 

the Easter Fun Day on Friday 31st March. The children are welcome to wear non-

uniform in to school on this day if they would like to, no donation is required. There will 

be fun activities happening in the morning to reward to children for their excellent 

behaviour and hard work this term.  

On Friday 31st, home time will be 1.15pm for all children, so please ensure your child is 

collected from the classroom door at this time. We come back to school on Monday 

17th April. The next half term is very busy for us with assessments, so we would ask for 

no family holidays to be booked during school time and for children to be in school 

every day please.  

I hope you all have a lovely weekend and stay safe, Mrs Rogers.  

 

 

Mrs Rogers Message  

 

Quote of the week  
 
I have finished my book 
and out I came.  The cloak 
can no longer hide me.  
My chair and my house 
are just the same, but I 
have a book inside me” 

 
 Julia Donaldson 

   

 

Thames View Primary School Newsletter 

 
 

Responsibility 
 

Resilience 
 

Respect 

            Special events coming soon 

 

• 29th, 30th March- Dogs 

Trust visit to all year 

groups 

• 30th March- MYG - Tag 

Rugby 

• 30th March – Yr 5 trip to 

Riverside Country Park 

• 31st March- Easter Fun 

Day 

• 31st March- Early 

closure- 1.15pm for all 

• 17th April- Back to 

School 

• 18th April- Coffee with 

the Head of School 

(2.15pm) 
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      Infant Agility - Primary School Games  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our Year 2 Team  

on their 2nd place win this week. 

 

Well done  

to you all ! 

 

 

….. Other Thames View News  

 

New Caterers 

 

From 17th April, we will have a new Catering 

Company, called ABM Grow, providing our 

school lunches. 

 

We will be sending a separate Arbor email 

with their welcome letter and menus which 

start after the Easter break. 

 

 

 

 

   … Chess Club …  
 

Do you have any chess sets at home that are no 

longer played, gathering dust, taking up space?   

 

Mrs Willson would like to run a lunchtime Chess Club, 

but needs some more sets to start the Club.   

Please bring any sets to the school office.  Thank you 
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Class Star of the week Star Reader Star Writer Maths 

Champion 

Pippin Dexter Jamie B Reggie Isla 

Sunrise Arabella Meghan Olivia Tristan 

Elstar Ashanis Emily Alfred Elena 

Kanzi Johnnie Ava Millie Jack 

Fortune Will  Return Next Week  

Liberty Will  Return Next Week  

Opal Olivia Charlie Evie Teddy 

Topaz Anthony  Freddie  Sophie  Thomas  

Enterprise Jessica Zachary Elsie-May Alfie 

Victory Jack Toby Eliza Madison 

Blenheim Frankie Mason Rex Ruby 

Windsor Alesha Poppy Jake Aston 

Discovery Henri Ethan Jacob G Kailon 

Pioneer  Christopher Taylor Frankie Ethan 

PE Champions: 

KS1:  Jack C 

KS2:  Bella-Rose 

Attendance Stars:     

KS1   Sunrise 

KS2:  Enterprise  

Nursery Stars:   

AM:  William 

PM:   Willow W 

Year 4 Timetable Stars:  

Eliza, Elsie, Bella-Rose, Chloe, 

Cooper, Emily-Rose 

Golden Ticket is 

every Friday and 

a child in each 

Key Stage 2 class 

can win the 

golden ticket for 

outstanding 

effort, behavior 

and for showing 

our 3 school 

values, Respect, 

Responsibility and 

Resilience. 

PE Uniform Stars: 

   Opal Class 
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Safeguarding Corner  
 

 

If you have concerns about you child, please come in and discuss these with Mrs Flynn 
or Mrs Stevens. Each week there will be safeguarding tips here, let us know if we can 
help! Today’s focus is on the NSPCC Talk Pants campaign! The underwear rule is a way 
to keep children safe from abuse. It teaches children that their body belongs to them, 
they have a right to say no and they should tell an adult if they have a worry! 


